
 NOTICE OF CANNABIS RETAIL 

APPLICATION 
 

Application for a Non-Medical Cannabis Retail Store at 510C Esplanade Avenue 

 
 

The Town of Ladysmith has received a referral from the 

Province of BC’s Liquor and Cannabis Regulation 

Branch for an application for a Cannabis Retail Store.  

Under the Cannabis Control and Licensing Act, a cannabis 

retail store licence cannot be issued unless the local 

government provides a recommendation that the 

licence be issued.  

What is the Application For? 

Application for a Non-Medical Cannabis Retail Store  

Proposed Name: Jerry’s Cannabis Co. 

Proposed Location: 510C Esplanade Avenue 

Where Can I Get More Information? 

A copy of the application and related information may be viewed at the Town of Ladysmith City Hall 

located at 410 Esplanade, Ladysmith, BC until February 18, 2020.  Office hours are Monday to Friday 

8:30am to 4:00pm, excluding statutory holidays. 

How Do I Make a Written Submission? 

The Town is inviting written comments on the application before Council decides whether to recommend 

that the licence be issued. Please provide your written submission by 4:00pm February 18 , 2020. Written 

submissions should be sent to Town of Ladysmith, PO Box 220, Ladysmith, BC V9G 1A2 or by Fax to 250-

245-6411 or by Email to info@ladysmith.ca, or hand delivered to 410 Esplanade.  Please be advised that 

written submissions will be made public and form a part of the public record.  

 

QUESTIONS?  

Questions can be directed to staff in the  
Town of Ladysmith Development Services Department  
by calling 250-245-6415        www.ladysmith.ca 
          
 

 


